
 
 
 

 

UPPER HEYFORD VILLAGE HALL NEEDS A NEW 

VOLUNTARY BOOKING CLERK! 
 
 

The Village Hall Booking Clerk is leaving at the end of June. The Hall is run by a small 
friendly group of people and urgently needs a volunteer Booking Clerk as soon as possible 

to join the team.  Without a Booking Clerk we cannot run the V Hall! 
 

Being Booking Clerk is neither difficult, nor very time consuming but it is an important part 
of keeping our Village Hall running, so if you would like to offer your services or learn more 

about what the role involves please contact: 
  

Jo Allen allenjoke@aol.com or  
Email: vhhire@upperheyford.com 
Mob: 07734562028 

 

 
Thank you in advance.   

 
We look forward to hearing from you! 
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